March 25, 2011

Director, Headquarters for Disaster Countermeasures
Junichi Hamada

The University of Tokyo has established the following bank account to accept donations for the
relief of victims of the March 11 Tohoku Earthquake. Donations will be sent to the affected area
through the local governments of the affected regions. Goods cannot be accepted.

$CPM 0006 SWOKVQOQ /KVUWK $CPMKPI %QTRQTCVKQP
STCPRVKPN #K 0J PM
BQM[Q 2WDNKE +PUVKVWVKQPU 1RGTCVKQPU 1HHKEG
$CPM %QFG
59+(6 %QFG [$ $
+ $4#0%* %1&" $
$




Donations are being accepted to the following account for the support of University of Tokyo
students affected by the Tohoku earthquake through scholarships. Goods cannot be accepted.
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Please understand that you will be required to bear any transaction fees. The above information is
for use when making a transfer. If you require further information, please use the contact details
provided below.



